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From: De Gren 
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 9:29 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: 21-0764-EL-BGN: Kensington Solar
 
Hello,
 
I want to voice my opinion regarding the solar project 21-0764-el-bgn: Kensington Solar.
 
1) Gas and oil wells are in this area. It is my understanding that solar is a lot more environmentally
friendly.
2) A person has the right to do what they want with their land. If the neighbor's do not like the looks
of the solar panels then THEY should have purchased more land for themselves. How can a neighbor
dictate what is done with another's property.
 
I am for the solar project.
Thank you,
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